
 

Ref. No.: 

Plexh/Cir/1119                                                                                                         05/03/2025 

  
  
To, 
  
All Members of Plexconcil/ 
  
COA Members 

  

  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
Subject: Stakeholder consultation about Polyethylene Materials for Moulding and 

Extrusion (Quality Control) IS 7328:2020 implementation of LLDPE Butene Grade and 

other relevant issues about Polyethylene grades specifically for medical devices 

regarding. 

  

  

We wish to inform you that there is stakeholder consultation under the Chairmanship of Joint 

Secretary, Petrochemicals in virtual mode on 11.3.2025 with Industry/associations to discuss 

the withdrawal of exemption of LLDPE Butene Grade falling under IS 7328:2020 and other 

relevant issues about Polyethylene grades both from potential producers and existing 

consumers.   

  

Concerned members are requested to share their inputs on the above subject to 

bharti@plexconcil.org anirudha@plexconcil.org till 10th March, 2025. 

  

  

Regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastic Export Promotion Council  

 

mailto:bharti@plexconcil.org
mailto:anirudha@plexconcil.org

